
 

  

August 27, 2019                                                                      Sent by email:   

  

State Assembly Appropriations Committee Members: 

Assemblymember Adrin Nazarian, AAnazarian@gmail.com;  46th District 

Assemblymember Jesse Gabriel, assemblymember.gabriel@assembly.ca.gov  45th District 

Assemblyman Richard Bloom, assemblymember.bloom@assembly.ca.gov  50th District 

  

Subject: Opposition to Senate Bill 330 
  
Dear Assemblymember Adrin, Nazarian, Jesse Gabriel and Richard Bloom, 
  
The Studio City Residents Association (SCRA) is writing in opposition to Senate bill SB 330 that  is 
scheduled to be heard before the State Assembly Appropriations Committee on Wednesday August 
28th.  SB 330 reduces the number of hearing on a development project to 4 government review 
hearings and leaves only one public hearing.   It does not address the affordable housing issues and 
guts local control and due process.  SB330 must be stopped or put in suspense in order to address 
and correct its flaws. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Alan Dymond, president 

Studio City Residents Association  
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